
Good Day,  
 
I have truly enjoyed being apart of this committee. Clearly, due to my recent poor attendance my work 
schedule/business has not allowed me to attend meetings. I am taking up a valuable spot on the board 
that another community member could utilize. 
 
Regrettably I feel it would be in the board and community’s best interest that I step down from the 
board.  
 
As a community member and business owner in the community I’m still very committed to the efforts 
put forth by this committee to improve the shoreline at Shanda Park and possibly access to Heron Point 
Sanctuary. If there is a way that I or Seven Rivers can help please let me know. 
 
Thank you all for the amazing work you are doing.  
 
Peter Sawtell  
Lead Instructor/Owner 
603-969-5120 
Sevenriverspaddling.com 
Sevenriverspaddling@gmail.com 
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